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     What a fantastic summer we have had.  A 
group of 6 attended the Kansas State Conven-
tion in Salina, KS to start the month of June.  
Then many of us played a part in the 67th Na-
tional Square Dance Convention in Kansas 
City, MO.  I can’t thank you enough for your 
part in making that venture a huge success. 
While the attendance was somewhat disap-
pointing, all reports are positive.  We’ve even 
had messages from dancers who were not 
able to attend who heard from others what a 
great convention is was.  Way to go, gang. 

     Our annual picnic was a huge success.  We 
had some  guests and they decided to join the 
club.  That’s a win for everyone.    If you didn’t 
get a chance to meet Tom and Cindy Hol-
linberger, make it a point to get to know them.  
Tom is a relatively new caller and has been 
calling out in central Kansas.   He has agreed 
to call our Sweetheart Dance in February while 
I’m in Texas.  Ray Trowbridge has agreed to 
call our Beach Party Dance in January.   

     We failed  to choose a date for our August 
picnic when we were together last month.  I 
checked with Carol and the only date she had 
available was August 12th.  That made it easy.  
With that in mind, our next club picnic/pot luck 
will be August 12th at Carol Hershey’s.  Gather 
at noon and eat around 1pm.  Club will bring 
the meat and we ask all of you to bring some-
thing to go with.  Hope you all can make it.   

     Two of our “summer specials” are behind 
us.  We had a nice crowd for Lanny Weaklend 
and a great crowd for Mike Hogan, in spite of 
exceptionally hot and humid weather.  Two 
more to go.  Please try to be there.  You won’t 
want to miss them.  Jeff Holley from Oklahoma 
is lots of fun and Jerry Junck from Nebraska is 
the master of different but not difficult.  You 
won’t want to miss either one. 

           

VISITATIONS 
Past Dances 

Apr  20 St Joe Squares  10 
Apr 29 Trick Trackers    8 
May   4 Frontier Twirlers—Cancelled 

Future Dances 

None scheduled at this time. 
# Steal a Banner (Be a little early, Please) 
% Retrieve Our Banner 
* Repay a Visit 

     You’ve heard me say many times, “If you 
want visitors, you must visit.  You guys are the 
best.  You are out and about visiting even 
when there is no official visitation scheduled.  I 
haven’t scheduled any official visits this sum-
mer so you can all enjoy the season, however, 
we do have some activities planned.  I hope 
you will all be able to enjoy them with us. 

     July 20th and 21st is the Summer Week-
end Getaway with Lanny Weaklend and Mike 
Hogan in Johnson, NE.  Since there are no 
motels actually in Johnson, we stay in Auburn.  
Some of us stay at the Palmer House.  If you 
want to get a room there, the phone number is 
402/274-3193. Each evening after the dance 
there is an after party which is just a social 
gathering where everyone brings snacks to 
share.  All are welcome. 

     Just an FYI.  Dana will be out of town on 
July 22nd so I will be calling for KC Plus.   
Would love to see some of you there for moral 
support. 

     As always, I thank you from the bottom of 
my heart for all you do for me and for the club. 

 club. 
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NEXT CLUB DANCE 

September 14th 

Tailgate Party 

Two Caller Special 

Lynn and Deborah Carroll-Jones 

TO: 

 

Enjoy your summer 
 

Stay safe 
 

Save time for 
Square Dancing. 

Special Dances 

Dances in blue sponsored by the club: 

Aug  4 KAMO Festival 
Aug 10 Jeff Holley 
Aug 18 Jerry Junck 
Oct     19-21 MO State Convention 
Mar    22-23 HOA Federation Festival 

 

Future Themes 
Sept  14 Tailgate Party with Lynn and  
  Deborah Carroll-Jones 
Oct    12 25th Anniversary  with  Lynn and  
  Ray Trowbridge 
Nov   9 Thanksgiving 
Dec 25 Christmas Night Dance 
Jan 11 Beach Party—Ray Trowbridge 
Feb   8 Sweetheart Dance- 
  Tom Hollinberger 
Mar   8 Mardi Gras 
April 12 Poor Boys 
May 10 Hawaiian Dance 
Sept 14 Vacation T-shirts 

CLUB TRIP 
     We finalized plans for our trip to  
Hutchinson when I call on September 
22nd.  We will stop at Carriage Cross-
ings again for lunch and then go to the 
Cosmosphere.  Then we’ll take a break 
and then on to the dance.  On the way 
home Sunday, we’ll once again stop at 
Abilene and see the things we didn’t 
have time for last year.  We agreed to 
stay at the same place as last year, how-
ever it has changed hands and is now 
Motel 6.  The phone number remains 
620/663-4444.  I hope you will all be able 
to join us.  We always have such a great 
time when we’re together. 
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